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Senator Singh asked the following question at the hearing on 26-29 May 2014:

1. Has the Attorney-General's Department provided any written advice to the Attorney-General
regarding contract law? If so, when? If not, why not?

2. Has the Attorney-General requested any briefings or information from the Attorney-General's
Department on contract law reform? If so, when?

3. Has the Attorney-General met with any stakeholders in relation to contract law? If so, when?
Which stakeholders?

4. Have any stakeholders written to either the Attorney-General and/or the Attorney-General's
Department about contract law? If so, when? Please provide copies of their letters.

The answer to the honourable senator’s question is as follows:

1.

2.

It is not appropriate to comment on advice to ministers.
It is not appropriate to comment on advice to ministers.
The expression “stakeholders in relation to contract law” is meaningless.

See answer to question 3.



